M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
December 10, 2020
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Boone County High
Addition-Renovations, BG #20-183
For the board to approve the correction on Alternate No. 6 from $52,600 to $52,500 per vendor.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
